
SALISBURY RECREATION COMMISSION
March 12, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 7:32 pm. on Zoom. Present were Lou Bucceri, Lisa 
McAuliffe, Jon Rusillo, Tim Sinclair, and Danny Smith. Chairman Bucceri presided. 

Tim moved that the agenda for the meeting be approved as written. Danny seconded the 
motion, and it was passed unanimously. Danny moved to approve the January 9, 2024 
meeting minutes as written. Tim seconded the motion, and it was passed unanimously.

Lisa informed Commissioners that the basketball season has just finished. There were well 
attended regional programs for grades one through four which received great reports from 
families. Housatonic Valley Regional High School coaches and players led a clinic for fifth 
and sixth graders. Boys and girls travel teams were successful with the boys making the 
playoffs.

Registration has begun for spring programs. Little League teams will, once again, be fielded 
in North Canaan. T-ball will play at Trotta Fields. A tennis clinic is planned for the spring. 
Lisa is also looking into organizing an ultimate frisbee clinic for ages five to eight.

Lisa reported that the Pope Land Design Committee has not met since early February and 
will not do so again until early April. Recently they have been trying to make the proposals 
more clear to the public. No date has yet been set for a public meeting to examine the 
proposals. 

In her financial report, Lisa said that Rec expenses are inline with the budget. She alerted the 
Commission that the annual fee for the Rec Desk online program registration service will be 
paid at the beginning of the next fiscal year in July.

Jon moved to adjourn at 7:45 pm. The motion was seconded by Tim and unanimously 
approved. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Louis J. Bucceri
Chair


